
AccessArt  Participatory
Projects

Welcome to the AccessArt Participatory Projects
section of our website. 

AccessArt  has  launched  many  successful
Participatory  Projects  designed  to  give
individuals  and  communities  a  sense  of  shared
purpose and creative connection. 

Participatory  Projects  help  give  audiences  a
structure that enables personal creativity to be
developed. The feeling of being part of a larger
project helps us explore the common ground and
shared power of the visual arts.

Projects  are  open  to  everyone.  We  will  be
launching new projects over time. 

Paula Briggs, CEO & Creative Director, AccessArt

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-participatory-projects/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-participatory-projects/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/paula-briggs/




Current Projects (UK)



The Things We Hold In Our Hands (2024)

The  Things  We  Hold  In  Our  Hands  is  a  new
participatory  project  orgnised  by  The  Everyday
School of Art.

We hope the project will act as a mechanism to
help inspire you to make, to encourage you to
bravely share what you make with others, and to
enable you to receive a gift of an artwork made by
another person in return.

This participatory project is open to everyone –
whatever your skills or experience – please join
us!

https://theeverydayschoolofart.substack.com/
https://theeverydayschoolofart.substack.com/


Find out more at The Everyday School of Art on
Substack. 

Past Projects (Closed)

https://theeverydayschoolofart.substack.com/p/the-things-we-hold-in-our-hands-start
https://theeverydayschoolofart.substack.com/p/the-things-we-hold-in-our-hands-start


The AccessArt Village

The AccessArt Village saw the creation of over 700
houses made by children and adults from across the
UK. The Village toured venues across England.
 

 

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessartvillage/

